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Name

John Rutherford

Address

3875 Pearl Street
White Plains, MD 20695

Phone

(301) 848-1911

Email

jdrut@comcast.net

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

With regard to Zoning Text Amendment #22-170, I urge you to support and follow through on the “strong
recommendation” that was sent to you via the Planning Commission Letter of Recommendation on August 28,
2023. The “strong recommendation” in that letter urged you to change the Watershed Conservation District (WCD)
building density from one unit per twenty acres to one unit per ten acres.
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